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Atchison County Commissioners Approve Bridge Project
(KAIR)--Atchison County Commissioners on Tuesday approved a nearly 57-thousand dollar bridge
replacement project.

Commissioner Mike Bodenhausen says the bridge - located about three miles south of Atchison – is
primarily an access road for farmers.

Bodenhausen says the money to fund the project comes from fuel taxes received by the County.

The measure was approved unanimously.


